
WRESTLING COMMITTEE MINUTES 
April 24, 2018 

 
 

Present:  Chris Gamble, Steve Merlino, Dave Nowakowski, Derek Dion, Pat Risley, Dave Green, Desi 
Kaplan, Roy Wentworth, Bob Lehr. 
 
Desi Kaplan provided a presentation on Flo wrestling and its recent updates.  Instead of being available 
for tournaments exclusively, it is now available for regular season use.  Desi agreed to make a 
presentation to coaches at the conclusion of the November 19 meeting.  A final discussion on how to best 
utilize Flo wrestling will take place at the September wrestling committee meeting. 
 
Review of the 2018 Tournament:  Motion by Steve Merlino and seconded by Pat Risley – first, third and 
fifth places will take place simultaneously at the Open Meet as well as Divisionals, if practical and 
possible.  Motion passed. 
 
The use of a different venue for the Open was discussed; however, the use of most facilities is not 
possible as they need to be reserved for basketball playoff games. 
 
Dave Nowakowski presented information on a dual meet championship.  That will be discussed at the 
September meeting. 
 
A proposal to permit coaches to have contact with their team members in wrestling during the summer 
will be presented to the CAAD Executive Board on Wednesday, May 2, 2018. 


